

All Saints Primary School Weekly Parent Email

W/E 4th May 2018

Dear All,

Chicks!

This week we are the proud 'parents' of 7 adorable bantam chicks. It has been lovely to watch the joy and excitement the chick hatching has created in our children (and staff!) this week. We all look forward to watching them grow and develop in school next week and wish them well as they head off to spend the long weekend with Mrs Parsons!

Bikeability Level 3. Three of our older children, Sophie Smyth, Giorgia Bond & Alix Edmed-Kellaway have been chosen to complete their Bikeability Level 3 this weekend. They need to complete a 3 hour programme on town roads. We would like to wish them all the very best.

Science Workshop: Three of our children took part in a Sherborne Area Science workshop on Tuesday this week. Aaron Reed, Luke Saunders and Elllis Mortimer superbly represented the school and enjoyed scientific play focusing on friction and forces. Next week they will be leading a lesson in Ruby class. How exciting!

Letters Home this Week:

- What's on this week W.C 7th May
- Term Dates 2019/20

A gentle reminder...

Safety on site: The bus drivers have raised a concern that some parents and children are walking on the road at the front of the school, particularly at school pick up time. In the interests of everyone's safety please can we ensure that children and adults keep to the pavements only when entering and leaving the school.

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend,

All Saints